
Region 5 RVP Report for June 4th ExCom Meeting 
 
Tucson Association of REALTORS 
President, Diane Marzonie 
Advocacy: 
Working closely on policy with the city/county regarding differential water rates. 
City is also working on policy around ADU’s 
We are hosting a forum for candidates for City Council at the end of June 
RAPAC is moving along well and focused on the current billing cycle to get us to our goal.  
  
100th Anniversary 
Had a great Press Conference and drive though event with over 300 people coming to the association!  
Press Conference we celebrated with local officials and had a $100,000 gift in our honor to a local 
charity 
We have almost completed our $100 for 100 campaign that will be supporting 5 local charities.  
One of our members, Margaret Glover, turned 100 on May 26th so we celebrated her as well 
We have videos of all past presidents that will be up on our website. Steve Redmond did the interviews 
We also had a great historical timeline put together by one of our members chronicling the history of 
TAR 
We are planning for our big event on November 4th. 
  
We have opened up the building and groups are starting to come back to reserve space  
Classes are also opening up but we will continue to do many offerings via video 
  
Committees and the Board is anxious to get back in person and will do so with our June meetings.  
We are working on our next strategic plan.  
We just completed the audit with a “clean” opinion! 
 
 
Green Valley/Sahuarita Association of REALTORS 
President, Martha Koslowski 
●GVSAR has opened the doors to our office again to walk-in traffic 
●We were the top association in Arizona for the Fairhaven challenge 
●GVSAR continues to have interesting and important presentation to our membership on Tuesday AM 
Zoom meetings 
    Jan Leighton; MLSSAZ tech; Sahuarita Mayor Murphy; Sahuarita School District Superintendent Dr. 
Valenzuela; Green Valley Rec CEO, Scott Somers; Legal Hot Line presentations 
●Present Test the Divide and AAR Diversity and Inclusion Committee meeting presentation to our 
membership 
●Planning a Golf Tournament and a live RAPAC Presentation  
●2020 Financial Review is planned for August  
●GVSAR continues to hold Executive and Board meetings on Zoom 
●Corey and Janie have attended NAE Leg Conference and many Zoom programs that are available to us 
and our members 
  
 


